
Minutes of the March 16, 2013 Meeting of the Charlie Elliott Chapter of the AAC 

The March 16th 2013 meeting of the Charlie Elliott Chapter of the Atlanta Astronomy Club was held in 

the CEWC Conference Center in Mansfield, GA at 5 PM with 40 people in attendance, including 16 

guests from the Atlanta Outdoors Club. This was our quarterly potluck meeting. 

A few brief announcements were made before dinner. Frank Garner and John Towne summarized 

recent outreach events. Ken Poshedly gave details about this summer’s ALCON conference, co-hosted by 

the AAC and partnered with ALPO. It will be held July 24-27, 2013.  Ken is looking for speakers and other 

volunteers. More information can be found at http://alcon2013.astroleague.org . 

After the meeting, members and guests went to Jon Wood Astronomy Field for a nice evening of 

observing. Some of the group went by the dove fields first to catch a glimpse of comet PanSTARRS. 

The next chapter meeting will be at 4 PM on Saturday April 20th in the CE Conference Center.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Marie Lott, 

Secretary 
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